« Facility Design Group

October 3, 2012

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Approximately 2 years ago, Unclaimed Recoveries, LLC., had contacted
me regarding an unclaimed balance for the benefit of our company. At
first | thought it to be a sham but upon the recommendation of an
employee, | decided to try their services subject to the information they
required of my company. All they asked of me was to sign a letter of
authorization and an affidavit that upon receipt of good funds, | would
pay them their fee. As|saw it, | had nothing to lose but some money to
gain. To my surprise, | received the unclaimed funds in about 1 month’s
time.

Recently, | again received notice from Unclaimed Recoveries, LLC.,
stating that they had again located an unclaimed balance that had been
outstanding and due one of our companies (that is now inactive) for
approximately 10 years. Based upon my previous experience | did not
hesitate to again utilize their services and would highly recommend
them to anyone.
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